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September 18, 1964 

Dear  

I wanted to drop you a note to thank 
you for your support and congratulations. 
Thank you also for the terrific "Running" 
Cap. I did enjoy it. 

I appreciate your taking the time to 
send me the cap and for your good wishes. 

Best wishes, 

Cordially, 

Geraldine A. Ferraro 
Member of Congress 

 
 

  
Dartmouth - Nova Scotia 
B2W 2S8 
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